
 Praying 

 

When I was a child growing up, we attended Willowick Baptist Church, in Willowick, Ohio. 

And church was only several miles away from our home, and our family attended regularly with 

Sunday school too, before the worship service.  So I was in the habit of praying at home 

also,  with grace said before the evening meals and bedtime prayers.  But as the years have gone 

by, I find I only pray now when sudden bad things happen.  So now would be a good time to 

pick up that old habit of praying, at least a bedtime prayer, and ask God  that all will be right 

with our world 

again.                                                                                                                                                   

                                                        Doris Thompson, from Camarillo, California.  Hopefully I 

will see you all again in June. Keep writing everyone 
 


